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June 25th, 2024 

Dear Patients,  

It is with mixed emotion that I must notify you as my patient that I have made the difficult decision to leave 
Florida Eye Clinic, effective July 26th, 2024.  I have been given an opportunity that will allow me to work much 
closer to home and therefore have more time to spend with my family.  While this may improve my work life 
balance, I will truly miss my patients and our wonderful staff.    

Dr. Dan Smith, O.D., Dr. Margi Patel, O.D. or Dr. Flana Levando, O.D.  are available to continue your routine 
care in the Clermont location and have my full confidence.  If your care requires surgical intervention, Dr. 
Catherine Wang, M.D., at our Ocoee office, or Dr. Myhanh Nguyen, M.D., at our Lake Underhill office will 
continue to provide you with quality, compassionate care and great surgical outcomes. Both doctors are 
extremely knowledgeable, personable and have my full confidence.  The contact information for those offices 
are as follows:   

Florida Eye Clinic-Ocoee     Florida Eye Clinic-Lake Underhill 

10131 W. Colonial Dr., #201    7975 Lake Underhill Rd., #140 

Ocoee, FL 34761     Orlando, FL  32622 

(321) 347-3015      (321) 347-3001 

It has been an extremely rewarding experience being part Florida Eye Clinic, one of the largest and most 
respected eye care practices in Florida and the country and an honor to care for you.  I sincerely, thank you for 
your trust and choosing me to provide your care!  I also would like to thank my staff in the Clermont office and 
our ASC in Altamonte Springs, for their years of support and commitment to our practice and patients.  

If you have any questions or concerns or would like to obtain a copy of your medical records, please do not 
hesitate to contact our main Florida Eye Clinic office at:  160 Boston Avenue, Altamonte Springs, FL 32701, 
(407) 834-7776.  I wish you good vision, health and happiness in the future and hope to see you around town. 

Sincerely,  

Bradley Shoss, MD 


